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Kenai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing & Contracting

=

MEMORANDUM
TO: Mike Navarre, Mayor
THRU:  John Hedges, Purchasing & Contracting Director K
FROM:  Carmen Vick, Project Manager v
DATE: February 16, 2023
RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB23-031 Kenai Votec Portable

Classroom

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB23-031
Kenai Votec Portable Classroom. Bid packets were released on January 12, 2023, and the

Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Peninsula Clarion and Anchorage Daily News on January
12, 2023.

This project consisted of inviting qualified firms to provide all labor & materials to
construct a 970 square foot portable classroom at the Votec Site per contract
documents. The Votec Site is located on Lawton Drive across from the Kenai
Central High School, 9583 Kenai Spur Highway, Kenai, AK 99611.

On the due date of February 2, 2023, three (3) bids were received and reviewed to ensure that all
the specifications and delivery schedules were met. The lowest bid of $348,693.00 was submitted
by Eberline Building inc.

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account
number 400,78010.22851.43011 and 400.78010.23851.43011.

Mike Mucarre 2/16/2023

Mike Navarre, Mayor Date

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No.
400.78010.22851,43011+400,78010.23851.43011
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~2/16/2023

By: Date
NA

Notes:
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